
Pro Bono Initiative recognizes OTJ
Contributors
This past Saturday night, the Tennessee Bar Association Corporate Counsel Pro Bono
Initiative recognized Buck Lewis and the tech team at Baker Donelson for their groundbreaking work on
www.onlinetnjustice.org  You can see the photos and the TBA’s description of the Gala here: 
http://www.tba.org/node/49247

TALS would like to recognize Buck Lewis, John Green, Paul Davis, and Scott Osbourne from Baker
Donelson as well as Sarah Hayman and Allan Ramsaur from the Tennessee Bar Association for all of their
great work on this partnership! TALS and OTJ clients are so appreciative of this collaboration!  Also, thanks
to Andy Branham and Jim Barry of the Corporate Counsel Pro Bono Initiative for their work.
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20 Feb 2024

Memphis Area Legal Services Seeks New Executive Director

Position Description:  Memphis Area Legal Services (MALS) seeks an…
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21 Mar 2022

Tennessee Alliance for Legal Services Names New Executive Director

Laura Brown, Deputy Director of Client Services at Legal Aid of Middle…
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